
Mandatory Template 3: Notification regarding the Board of Management’s 

review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 

 
  

To: Parents/ Guardians of Scoil Bhríde Cailíní  

 

 

The Board of Management of Scoil Bhríde Cailíní wishes to inform you that:  

 

• The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement 

was completed following the Board meeting of  10-4-2025.  

 

• This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for Review of the Child 

Safeguarding Statement” published on the gov.ie website. 

  

 

Signed _____________________________________ Date: 10-4-2025 

 

 

Chairperson, Board of Management  

 

 

Signed _____________________________________ Date: 10-4-2025  

 

Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: 15C2FFD5-D129-41F3-A196-B48DAE32AFFF


		2025-04-30T01:43:27-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




